
April 28, 2003

The Honorable Joseph R. Biden, Jr.
United States Senator
1105 North Market Street
Suite 2000
Wilmington, Delaware 19801-1233

Dear Senator Biden:

I am responding to your April 2, 2003, letter to Ms. Patricia G. Norry inviting the U.S. Nuclear
Regulatory Commission (NRC) to participate in the Fourth Annual Procurement Expo in
Wilmington, Delaware, on September 25, 2003.  

NRC has annual goals for contract awards to small, disadvantaged, 8(a), women-owned,
Historically Underutilized Business Zone, and service-disabled veteran-owned small
businesses.  We applaud the efforts of the Government Marketing Assistance Program (GMAP)
and the Delaware Small Business Development Center to assist Delaware companies in
understanding the Federal Government procurement process.  

We will be happy to send a representative to participate in the Expo in September.  We will
contact Patrick Allen in your Wilmington office to make the appropriate arrangements.  

Thank you for the invitation to be a part of this important event.  

Sincerely,

/RA/

William D. Travers
Executive Director
  for Operations  

cc:  Patrick Allen
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